

Hello Homma Families!

I am writing today to share our warmest greetings on behalf of the **Homma Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)**. For our new families, welcome! For our returning families, welcome back! We hope you all had a great summer and are glad to have you join our vibrant, diverse school.

If you are wondering what the PAC is all about, we can share a little with you now. All parents and guardians of students registered at Homma are automatically members of our Homma PAC and are encouraged to join meetings, fundraising efforts and activities to help build community, support educational resources needed by our school and provide learning opportunities for Homma students.

For the past three years, we have struggled to come together while separated by COVID-19, but starting this school year, there is a lot of hope to bring back some of Homma's popular events and activities and build up our opportunities to connect and learn from one another.

What's next? Mark your calendars for our first PAC meeting of the school year on Tuesday, September 27 at 6:30 PM. We plan to host this meeting in person for the first time in three years.

Want to help? We are definitely hoping to include more parents in our PAC initiatives, so if you are interested in volunteering or staying in touch, please **complete our form** at https://bit.ly/HommaPAC. For this school year, we are looking for parents to share ideas on fundraising initiatives to raise money to support the new Library Commons project at Homma.

Have questions? We encourage you to **follow** @HommaPAC on Facebook and Instagram and **check out** the <u>PAC page on the Homma website</u>, where we post meeting notices and minutes, fundraising updates and information for families.

If you have any questions, please reach out!

Thank you,

Anna Reithmeier (Chair), Corrine Haer (Vice-Chair), Jennifer Tham (Secretary) and Marcie Beggs (Treasurer)

On behalf of the Homma PAC

Email: contacthommapac@gmail.com